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Two Henderson residents are med school graduates 

Lynne Williams and Lynette Hein, medical school information 
May 15, 1992 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Henderson residents Sean Barlow and Robert Rudolphi are among the 47 

members of the Class of 1992 at the University of Nevada School of Medicine. On 

Friday, May 15, the two new physicians received their academic hoods, symbols of their 

acceptance into the profession of medicine. 

Dr. Barlow, who is the son of Gary and Diane Barlow of Henderson, attended 

Basic High School and earned his undergraduate degree at the University of Nevada, Las 

Vegas. During the school's awards ceremony on May 14, he was given the Richard 

Blurton Award for Overall Excellence in Psychiatry and Behavioral Sciences. He will be 

doing a psychiatry residency at the University of California, Davis Medical Center in 

Sacramento. 

While attending medical school, Dr. Barlow was class treasurer, was a member of 

the Student Executive Committee and the American Medical Student Association. 

Dr. Rudolphi, who is the son of Glen and Mirella Rudolphi of Henderson, 

• attended Eldorado High School and earned his undergraduate degree at the University 

of Nevada, Reno. 
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While attending medical school, Dr. Rudolphi serves on the school's Admissions 

Committee, and was a member of the American Medical Association and the American 

Medical Student Association. He will do an internal medicine residency at Brooke Army 

Medical Center at Fort Sam Houston, TX. 
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